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Proposals Due April 30, 2024

Proposal Instructions

Are you an an undergraduate student interested in anti-racism? We
encourage you to submit proposals for posters focusing on the

application of anti-racism in psychological research, curriculum
development, and research training. Proposals can be co-authored by
faculty members, graduate students, or other undergraduates, but the

lead author(s) should be an undergraduate student. 
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The Institute for the Study of Race and Culture presents...

Toward an Anti-Racist Psychological Science:
Epistemic and Methodological Considerations
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